From: Mark Dennis

Sent: 08 April 2024 00:09
To: Planning
Subject: 2023/5162/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

May | register my strong objection to this planning application on the following grounds:

1) It is substantial and inappropriate overdevelopment which will result in yet further loss of open space in a
conservation area.

2) If this application was permitted the overall size of the property as further developed would be out of keeping
with the neighbouring properties and the character and appearance of a historic street.

3)It would resultin a disproportionate intrusion upon neighbours, both visually and from increased light pollution in
an area which is comparatively free of excessive lighting.

I would urge the Council to reject this application in its entirety.

M.Dennis
26 DH



